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Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

Wes Stracham

Franklin , Ohio 45005

Technician 

1

wstracham@iuolocal1 S.org

3860 towne blvd

Puco ContactOPSB
Friday, August 25, 2023 5:29 PM
PUCO-Docketing 
public comment 22-549-EL-BGN

Solar projects are becoming an important source of livelihood for a number of blue collar 

professionals from a variety of trades. I encourage you to give the project the green light so 

that it - and Ohio’s workers - can move forward.

I'm in favor of Oak Run Solar Project (22-549-EL-BGN). As a member of the International 

Union of Operating Engineers, I welcome another solar project for the work opportunity it will 

bring to our members in this part of Ohio.

From: Wes Stracham <wstracham@iuolocall8.org>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 4:48 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Oak Run Solar Project, OPSB Docket No. 22-549-EL-BGN

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject:

Many of our members are already employed on solar projects in the region. These sites are 

considered desirable work locations because they’re safe and relatively low-pressure 

environments in comparison to jobs on highways, bridges, etc.
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